Bishop Wordsworth's School
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Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

30 January 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians
St Thomas’s Church — 7J

The History Department is planning to organise a visit to St Thomas'’s Church to study the Doom painting in
situ.

Date Visit to Contribution Details of visit Times Requirements
8 February | St Thomas’s N/A Walking to and from Periods 7 and 8 | Full school uniform and
Church school within school weather appropriate
hours. outdoor clothes

Your son will be covered by the school’s insurance during this trip; a copy of which is available on the
school website. Please ensure that we have current emergency contact details and details of any medical
conditions and that your son takes all necessary medication with him on this trip. These details can now be
checked through the Insight Parent Portal. Otherwise, please contact Mrs Sarah Hayward
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk to update your son’s information.

Yours faithfully

M Mcintyre
History Teacher
mgm@bws.wilts.sch.uk
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